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Dear

PSPA is a neurological charity working to raise awareness of Progressive Supranuclear Palsy (PSP) & Corticobasal Degeneration (CBD), as well as supporting people affected by these degenerative conditions. 
Recent research indicates there could be up to 10,000 people living with PSP & CBD in the UK at any one time and we know that people often struggle to receive an early diagnosis due to both conditions being relatively unknown.
We know how important it is to people living with these conditions to access the support and care they need as soon as possible. As part of PSPA’s education programme, PSPA Education Volunteers are able to deliver short talks to your staff/team either in person or online, free of charge, to raise awareness of PSP & CBD.

As the PSPA Education Volunteer for your area, I would like to offer a 30 min talk, longer if required, to the staff/team at …………………………... I am not medically trained but can offer an insight into what life is like when you have a family member with the condition, as well as how these conditions progress, where to find help with managing symptoms, the support PSPA can offer to you as health professionals, as well as the work of the charity.

If you are interested in taking advantage of this invaluable service, please contact volunteering@pspassociation.co.uk.

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Kind Regards


